EXHIBIT B

DEVELOPMENT SUMMARY

Approximately 211 single family homes are anticipated to be developed and completed over a
period of 4 years beginning in 2018, with prices of such homes expected to average approximately
$300,000 in year 2017 dollars.

Additionally, approximately 240 multi-family units are anticipated to be developed and completed
over a period of 5 years beginning in 2018, with prices of such units expected to average
approximately $150,000 per unit in year 2017 dollars.



